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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A very warm welcome back to all staff and students!  
 
Our A-Level and GCSE students made us proud in August for their Results Days, both for their academic  
accomplishments and exceptional personal achievements. It has been wonderful to see all our students 
develop into incredible young adults: embracing challenges, learning resilience, and gaining life skills  
during their time at Cox Green School. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all well on your 
next adventures and we can’t wait to see what you all achieve next!  

A gentle reminder to all parents and carers that students should be in full uniform including blazers, ties 
and appropriate school shoes. We are aware of the cost implications that come with replacing school  
uniform and would like to ensure parents and carers are aware of our pre-loved uniform shop where  
uniform is available at reduced costs. Please do contact your child’s form tutor for any concerns or delays 
with uniform.  

We are holding our Open Evening next Thursday, 12th Septem-
ber.  
Please do share this date within your communities and we look 
forward to welcoming families and students for September 2025 
entry. Please note that the school will close at 12.30pm on this 
day for all year groups to allow staff to prepare for the event, and 
will re-open the next day at the later time of 9.40am for all  
students.  
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

 
 

Cox Green Newsletter 
 

Newsletter  4th—6th September 2024 

Recent Letters  
 

• DofE Bronze Award (Year 9) 
 

• DofE Silver Award (Year 10) 
 

• Early Closure Parents Letter 
Sep 2024 
 

• Year 13 A-Level Geography  
Compulsory Field Trips 

 

Weekly Calendar: Timetable Week 2 

Monday 9th September 2024 • Assembly: Be Determined—Making the most of the year 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 • Literacy Achievers Trip: Harry Potter Studio Tour (Invitation only) 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 • None 

Thursday 12th September 2024 • Open Evening: 5pm—8pm. Please note the school will close for all 

year groups at 12.30pm 

Friday 13th September 2024 • Please note the school will re-open for all year groups at 9.40am 

https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool
https://twitter.com/CoxGreenSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3ACoxGreenSchool&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coxgreen.com%2F


 

2 



 

3 

 

Notices 

Maidenhead PCN Roots and Branches proudly present: 
Children and Young People’s Ersa Seminar 

 
Thursday 10th October  

10am - 12noon  
St Marks Hospital Maidenhead 

(Head to the Courtyard café and a member of the team will meet you there) 
 

Speakers include: Abigail and Zoe (AFC Ersa Core Steering Board) CYP 
and Families Social Prescribers. If this is of interest, please respond to 

this poster via email with confirmation that you would like to attend to  
be-pct.socialprescribing@nhs.net  

 
We look forward to seeing you there  

Roots and Branches (Maidenhead PCN)  

We would like to warmly welcome the below new staff who have joined us 
in September: 

 
Mr Sean Price  

Teacher of Computer Science 
 

Mr Adam Goodbody 
Teacher of Humanities 

 
Mrs Emma Evans-Peters 

Head of Year 
 

Mr Simon Wingate 
Associate Senior Leader 

Mr Pedro Portela 
Teacher of Humanities 

Mr Tinashe Zvenyika 
Teacher of Science 

 
Mr Connor Pinkerton 
Teacher of Humanities 

 
Mr Oskar White 

Teacher of PE 

Miss Kacey Tsang 
Cover Supervisor 

Miss Alice Forward 
SEMH Mentor 

 
Miss Hannah Marshall 

Behaviour Support Mentor 
 

Mr Ben Boot 
Cover Supervisor 
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Student News 

Sport Extra Curricular Clubs 
Day Time Sport Year Group Gender Staff Location 

Monday 3pm - 4pm 

Fitness Suite All Boys & Girls Mr York Fitness Suite 

Netball All Boys & Girls Miss Beech, Miss Mullins 
& Miss Stockwell 

Netball Courts 

Tuesday 3pm - 4pm 

Table Tennis All Boys & Girls Mr York Old Gym 

Badminton All Boys & Girls Mr Mitchell Sports Hall 

Rugby Year 8 Boys & Girls Mr White Field 

Wednesday 3pm - 4pm 

Basketball All Boys & Girls Mr Critchley & 
Mr Khumalo 

Sports Hall 

Rugby Year 7 Boys & Girls Mr White Field 

Netball Matches All Years Girls Only Miss Beech, Miss Mullins 
& Miss Stockwell 

Furze Platt 

The Sports Clubs will start from Monday 9th September. Football clubs will resume after the October Half Term 
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Year 7 Induction Day 


